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Women Development Cell organized a student visit to the public gallery of the Parliament House 

on 24th March 2023 (Friday) to witness live parliamentary session proceedings. A total of 91 students 

from different departments got the opportunity to witness the live proceedings of the parliamentary 

session on the same date along with a tour of the Parliament House. The visit was made possible with 

the kind courtesy and cooperation of the Honourable Member of Parliament (West Delhi), Shri 

Parvesh Sahib Singh. He imparted wisdom and some facts about how a bill becomes a law. A walk 

through the corridors of this eminent place was a great experience for the students. Besides, an 

unexpected rendezvous with the Head of the Ministry of Women and Child Development, honourable 

Smt. Smriti Zubin Irani and our Finance Minister Smt Nirmala Sitharaman, surely made the visit 

memorable for students. Their words of wisdom truly enriched the students with the spirit of women's 

empowerment. 

 

   
Proof: Tweet by Shashi Tharoor about Bharati College students visit to parliament house. 

https://twitter.com/ShashiTharoor/status/1639181703276290048?s=20 

 

  
 

   

 

  

 

https://twitter.com/ShashiTharoor/status/1639181703276290048?s=20


A seminar was conducted by WDC in collaboration with IQAC, Bharati College on the 21st February 

2023 on ‘Women Empowerment and Saving Girl Child’ to celebrate the Delhi Police Week. The 

eminent speakers included ACP Hari Kishan (Crime against Women Cell), Addl. DCP Divya (West 

district) and Inspector Usha Sharma (Crime against Women Cell). The girls interacted with the team 

from Delhi Police and received lot of vital information. 

 

  
 

  
 



Department of Sociology


A keynote lecture by Dr. Shivangi Narayan on the topic ‘Governance by Surveillance: An 
Introduction’.

Department of Sociology, Bharati College organised a key note lecture on ‘Governance by 
Surveillance: An Introduction’ by Dr Shivangi Narayan, Researcher at Agopol, project funded 
by Oslo University and Norwegian Council. Dr Narayan shared her valuable research on the 
field of governance through surveillance that is indeed of significance in current scenario. In 
contemporary times, there is an endless hunger for information (gathering and collection and 
using it for several purposes) and surveillance is the way for gathering information often 
compromising our privacy. The relation of governance with technology makes us think about 
power and how it can make us do worst things possible, if not conscious and self-reflexive 
about our actions. We correlate the idea of governance by surveillance with the concept of 
algorithms that is context independent. These algorithms are then constructed to form the 
database used for establishing knowledge about certain phenomena, often taken as facts rather 
the real intention and its impact on developing the meaning of social and cultural and political 
phenomena in everyday life.
Talk was beneficial for faculties and students to bring the debates around surveillance, privacy, 
data breaching and governance to the forefront. We celebrated the surveillance week with this 
eye opening lecture and gained enlightenment in the way of transforming us as a conscious 
individual.



Drive link for photos and attendance:
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1AyobSGgcyBITRogHpggrYQ8zXAwtE3M1?
usp=share_link

Department of political Science


TALK ON “THE RELEVENCE OF FEDRAL IDEA IN A GLOBALISING WORLD” 

21 SEPTEMBER 2022 

Loksamwad, the department of political science organised a talk on THE RELEVENCE OF 
FEDRAL IDEA IN A GLOBALISING WORLD from 12:00 pm onwards on 21 September 
2022, at the seminar room. The guest of honour was Prof. Rekha Saxena. The guest of honour 
had discussed at length what is the relevance of federal idea in a globalising world. 
Professor Rekha Saxena was felicitated by principal 
Rekha Sapra madam. Talk ended with a vote of thanks.  

 



   

       

  


